
 

4473 Tilly Mill Road; Atlanta, GA 30360 

Phone (404) 607-7000: Fax (404) 607-7058 

 

 

June 19, 2017 

 

The Honorable Kathie Gannon 

Commissioner, DeKalb County, Georgia 

Manuel J. Maloof Center 

1300 Commerce Drive 

Decatur, GA 30030 

 

 

Dear Commissioner Gannon, 

 

First, I would like to thank you for appointing me to the Greater Conley Industrial CID Board of 

Directors last year.  This first year has certainly been an exciting time for the CID, and I am 

honored that you and the Board of Commissioners chose, and confirmed me to serve on this 

important board. 

 

It is however, with regret, that I must respectfully resign from this position, effective July 11, 

2017, due to my continued, and unfortunately unpredictable, travel schedule which has continued 

to interfere with my responsibilities to the GCI CID Board.   

 

Pull-A-Part, LLC remains committed to the CID, and I look forward to remaining active and 

engaged, as a member of the GCI CID Advisory Board.   

 

Again, my thanks to you for all that you do for our County.  It has been an honor and a pleasure 

to have been of service. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
 

Steve Levetan, Executive Vice President 

Pull-A-Part, LLC 

 

cc: GCI CID Board of Directors 


